
                              

Knights of Columbus
St. Joseph Council, No. 8417

P.O. Box  242
Waxahachie, Texas, 75168

(972)937-8417
January  2011          Volume 24, No. 1                                                                                                                        

UPDATE

Brother Knights, 

On behalf of our Grand Knight Ron Naizer, I would like to wish you and your family a 
happy, prosperous and blessed New Year. 2011 promises to be a great year for our 
Council as there rumblings of exciting events planned for the next 12 months.

The annual Dallas Roe v. Wade Memorial Mass, Rosary, Rally and March for Life will be 
held this Saturday January 22. Bus leaves the Cathedral at 7:30 am for the Rosary and 
abortion center and returns for a 10 A.M. Mass. Visit prolifedallas.org/Roe or call them at 
972-267-LIFE (5433) for more info.

We could still use a few volunteers for the Free Throw Contest this Sunday, January 23rd. 
The event starts at 2 P.M. There are a couple of positions needed for help on the court and 
filling out certificates. Contact Thomas Buford for more info at tbuford@ectisp.net

Also, this Sunday January 23rd, we are all invited to the St. Joseph Building Committee 
Presentation. The event starts at 4 P.M. and it will be an opportunity for all to view the 
master plan for the Parish and initial plans for our new Church.  Your input is important.

Our very first, First Degree Ceremony of 2011 takes place Thursday January 27th at the 
Hall. Father Moreno will be participating in this special event and we hope for a full 
house beginning at 7:30 P.M. Get there early to welcome Father and our other candidates. 

The St. Joseph Annual Daddy Daughter Dance is coming up February 18th at the PFC 
from 6 P.M. until 9 P.M. A night of dinner, dancing and pictures for dads and their 
daughters ages 3-13. Details will be in the upcoming bulletin or call Issac Martinez for 
more info at 972-921-4657.
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Council 8417 would love your participation on our upcoming spring league softball team. 
We are hoping to have enough players by the City of Waxahachie’s deadline of February 
21st.  Talk to Dave Thomas for additional information and sign-ups. 972-921-6053 

Your Worthy Recorder

Stan Robak


